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To: 

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Julie Kujath

Date:

February 25, 2015
Subject:
Mid-Year Report

I would like to start by thanking the NADE Board for their support while I served this year as Treasurer.    

I have paid all obligations in a timely fashion and will have our tax return and franchise report.

My main focus since NTC has been to help educate chapters to the incorporation process in their state.  While this is challenging, as every state is different, I appreciate everyone’s efforts to accomplish this task in a timely manner. 
There was also focus on the new website and managing the database.  I have been working on educating myself on how to add membership renewals to the new database.   
As always, I am open to any member’s suggestions to how we can cut costs and/or save money.  I appreciate the measure we have put in place to save money and tracking of memberships.  Please, feel free to contact me with any ideas you or your members may have.
Thank you, again for this opportunity to serve the NADE Board and its members.  There are many changes yet to come and I appreciate your support and help as we continue to transform into a bigger, better NADE!

